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Intradistrict Communication 
 

 
DATE:  August 24, 2023 
 
TO:  Principals 
  Assistant Principals 
  Panorama Users 
  
FROM:  Michael Anderson, Associate Superintendent  

Travis Hamblin, Director of Student Services 
 
SUBJECT: **NEW** Panorama MTSS Referrals  
 

 
  
A new feature for MTSS Student Support Referrals in Panorama releases on August 23, 2023. This new feature 
will allow teachers to refer students to MTSS teams/Administration for interventions. The feature also allows 
teachers and administrators to track the MTSS interventions.  
 
A preview video can be seen here.  
  
 
Feel free to share this link with your teachers. More guided information can be obtained in Panorama 
Academy as well.  

https://t.yesware.com/tt/f3cbc3c60575b43975f1d1108c0a2fdb7d6d11be/f390f1bce6153f0908f497cef1077393/625b7fe7a99ed59e3f86ce0f92be5d22/www.loom.com/share/17225c3563a947fa8915a5895efcc54e?sid=03ae1719-4892-4f52-8006-2379d694967a

